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BOARD – SUPERINTENDENT RELATIONSHIP 

 

 

A good relationship between the Board of Education as the district policy-making body and the 

Superintendent as the person responsible for implementing those policies is essential to the 

success of the school community.  Hence, it is extremely important that the relationship be one 

of mutual trust, courtesy, and respect so that they may jointly provide high quality leadership to 

the schools.  Recognizing that a strong and enduring partnership must be based upon a clear 

understanding of respective roles, the Board and Superintendent will develop and annually 

review a set of written expectations which each will strive to meet.  Further, the Board and 

Superintendent shall support each other’s efforts to carry out their respective roles. 
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